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I strongly oppose HB 3390! There are many families that earn income from such 

practices and follow in place regulations and laws set forth by this legislative body to 

treat animals as humanely as possible. This bill means no more Suede Shoes. Elis 

would not be happy.  

Fur is also used in fly fishing. Yes there are fur in some if not most flies made for 

fishing. If you are not a person that fishes, you need to, you're missing out.  

And lets not forget that with the elimination of fur clothing comes Faux Fur clothing 

which is not friendly to the environment.  

But as a perfect description of over stepping you bounds as a legislative body, let me 

point out line 16 which states " A home accessory or item of home decor". Who do 

you think you are telling anyone what they can have in their home? Should this bill 

pass by your greasy fingers to become law may the Gold Man on the top of the 

capitol drop dead. Have we gone so far as to forget the pioneers that made the state 

of Oregon?!  

 

 


